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People on the Go of Maryland  

 

 

 

 

SB0812 -Law Enforcement Officers' Pension System and State Police 

Retirement System - Line-of-Duty Catastrophic Injury Disability 

Requiring a certain line-of-duty disability allowance to be paid to a member of the 

Law Enforcement Officers' Pension System or the State Police Retirement System 

who is found to be disabled and unable to engage in any substantial gainful 

activity. 

Position: Support 

Sponsored by Delegate Bailey 

Date of Hearing: February 27th at 9:00am 

Assigned to: Budget and Taxation Committee 

Written by Cody Drinkwater, Policy Coordinator,  

 
 

Honorable Chairperson, and members of the Budget and Taxation Committee 

 

People On the Go of Maryland (POG) is a statewide self-advocacy organization, 

run for and by those with intellectual and/or developmental disabilities (IDD), and 

our mission is to promote self-advocacy throughout the State.  

POG respectfully offers this written testimony in support of SB0812. While 
POG and first responders and officers have a lot to work on and growth to 
achieve, we know that anyone can become disabled at any time, especially in 
the line of duty. People on the Go want to make it clear that first responders 
and officers will always have a place within POG. 
 
Respectfully written by Cody Drinkwater. Should you have any questions, 
please contact us. 
 
Thank you, 
 

 

Cody Drinkwater, Policy Coordinator 
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M: 443-923-9593 

E: cody@pogmd.org 

 

Mat Rice, Executive Director 

M: 410-925-5706 

E: mat@pogmd.org 
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